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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/01/2022  10:39:192021/6074/P COMMNT Robert Croydon We have lived at 6 Meadowbank since 2017.

My concern is that the roof extension should have been packaged with the basement conversion for planning. 

It is wrong they have applied seperately. I would ask them to re-submit everything as a single proposal as 

clearly they are trying to "game" the system by getting one approved first, as clearly it is going to be the same 

people doing both bits.

My other concern is that this much contruction work will have a detrimental on the street for pedestrians, 

children playing, and also for noise/traffic issues.
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